
 
ADDENDUM 2 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  March 6, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of March 11, 2014, located in Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
Addition to Agenda: 
 
 Notice received from State of Illinois Liquor Control Commission that Tjolo’s 

Corp., d/b/a Main Street Grill, located at 517 N. Main St., currently holding an 
RAS liquor license which allows the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for 
consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week appeal has been dismissed at 
the license holders request. 
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